
 

 

At matec we have started new year full of vim and vigour and hope that also for you the year 

has begun successfully. This year as usual to reduce delivery times we will manufacture  
machines available at short notice for our customers. Enclosed you can find information on these 
machines. 
         
We are pleased to inform you that we have started to deliver milling/turning machining centres in 
series with a new control system Heidenhain TNC 640. 
Moreover we have extended our gantry series. We can also offer matec-30 P (HSK-A63) and    
matec-40 P(HSK A-100)with columns running on the ground and machine table situated directly 
on the floor. 
Last but not least, we have developed motor spindle with hydraulic clamping in order to achieve 
optimal stiffness for turning operations. 
 
        As you see we keep it interesting. 
         
        Best regards from Köngen 
        matec Maschinenbau GmbH 

          
        Erich Unger 
        Managing Director 



 


